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Second quarter has arrived!  This quarter we will continue working on each goal stated in your child’s IEP along with the grade standards.  We will continue to read the story every Monday at home while annotating the text (circle the words they are unfamiliar with and putting a question mark in the margin next to the sentence they do not understand.)  We will continue to have weekly reading tests.

Language Arts:

With each Language Arts story we will be talking about the main idea/ supporting details, settings, theme, moral of the story and what lesson was learned.  We will make inferences and predictions.  With the beginning of each story we will discuss vocabulary words.  We will be writing the vocabulary words in sentences focusing on capital letters at the beginning of our sentences and ending marks.
Math:

In Math we will be working on subtraction concepts.  We will solve word problems involving addition and subtraction, recognize money value and count money up to a quarter.
Monday through Thursday your child will have homework.  They will write his/her assignments in their agenda books.  We are here to help your child succeed.  If there are concerns or questions regarding school. Please do not hesitate to contact us through email keniksic@cps.edu
